
Message from Assessor La

Dear County Residents,

Spring brings new opportunities and a chance to appreciate our wonderful cities in
Alameda County. In the month of April, we celebrate and honor Easter, Passover,
Ramadan, and Earth Day, and I wish every County resident a Happy Spring!



Also, a reminder that the Assessor’s Office Annual Homeowners Fair is just around
the corner! This year marks the 4th Annual Homeowners Fair, an opportunity to
provide Alameda County homeowners with information impactful to them and their
property. We will be focusing on the highly coveted topic of accessory dwelling units
(ADUs) also known as in-law units, granny flats, backyard cottages, etc. Check out
our Resource Section below for more info!
 

Assessor’s Office 4th Annual Homeowners Fair Saturday, May 6th

10 AM- 12 PM (Doors open @ 9:30 AM)

Berkeley Adult School

1701 San Pablo Avenue, Berkeley

Register Today! https://www.eventbrite.com/e/alameda-county-assessors-office-
4th-annual-homeowners-resource-fair-tickets-539734790287
 
Community Engagements:
It is always wonderful to see new businesses opening in Alameda County.
Congratulations to all the new businesses in Alameda County. The Assessor’s
Office celebrates your business opening and wish you great success!

Last month we were able to join the City of Dublin at their Annual St. Patrick’s Day
Parade and wish the City of Hayward a happy 147th Birthday!

The Wa Sung Community Service Club held its 65th Easter Pancake Breakfast in
Oakland! I was happy to attend and recognize Wa Sung Community Service Club
for their ongoing advocacy and dedication within the community! 

Look below at the Assessor in the Community section to see what community
events my staff and I participated in. 
 
Please let the Assessor’s Office know if your organization is hosting an in-person or
virtual event that you would like the Assessor’s Office to attend. If there is a specific
topic you would like to see covered in a future webinar, I encourage you to fill out
the poll with possible topics HERE.
 
Keep an eye out for our upcoming programs and tell others to sign up for our
newsletter to stay up to date on our events, important dates, and deadlines.
 
Free Legal Clinic to Help Answer Questions:
The Property Transfer Clinic (PTC) is here to help! The PTC is a free legal clinic
available to assist property/business owners and constituents on the third Friday of
each month. I continue to work with the Alameda County Law Library, the Alameda
County Bar Association, Legal Access Alameda, and the Alameda County Library to
maintain this clinic and to make it available for Alameda County residents, who do
not have access to an attorney. Sign up HERE! 
 
As always, we remain committed to serving the residents of Alameda County.
 
Sincerely,
Phong La
Alameda County Assessor

https://www.google.com/maps/search/1701+San+Pablo+Avenue,+Berkeley?entry=gmail&source=g
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fQ7NmB_7VYTa_kQPy7kZq-3AfM7pQgxjGpxLHGs5kiY3S6YDoWae8eS_YQlcqnIkzO2tBLiF24hmrzBVz_Q9E0NqlR5fJXThVDZ562jb8WcG2p4mGMpMaN1VzWpwWyXq8e5lDIR8JvYNpDkqxRda2jl_5Gd5tbmR53GULCp0RDKzXZyuCK7d_zlc0P0wANM4iLR9-k7uOx9Lo-JvNstI8LQnKCYUjgKXBPHgOnW6p2P2DsECV10dKj6pT1ayzoHa5kWDF4QWjIY9SU6s_f14kw==&c=8uWmUrnrqN8k8AZR5WQTApSP0kH2h08fZPP4ir29h-LFdhctHX0wrQ==&ch=Nh13uPMyfUAWQrUoBzQaQsUpMQpvD4nh6JRcpeDJRJi97c9DUgKoeg==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fQ7NmB_7VYTa_kQPy7kZq-3AfM7pQgxjGpxLHGs5kiY3S6YDoWae8SmvxPUmfPigkLmE6EK90MmPt9rtHWR5iBarubE7I1zPWHaUYhrm3qlPNoXePQMMVXQWmBUofkCb5PYHRbqhTB83gtNvpeDhkASBjjNgmKsqxXQ_lp5_uVl412UrmxEW8-IWJ3nNxnhBghr-zgqJgrfcE4vQc-UyTCIUK7TAs_uLchdPj9iIKgw=&c=8uWmUrnrqN8k8AZR5WQTApSP0kH2h08fZPP4ir29h-LFdhctHX0wrQ==&ch=Nh13uPMyfUAWQrUoBzQaQsUpMQpvD4nh6JRcpeDJRJi97c9DUgKoeg==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fQ7NmB_7VYTa_kQPy7kZq-3AfM7pQgxjGpxLHGs5kiY3S6YDoWae8SmvxPUmfPigSDRiNFBhs7i24B8-a7MXRq4ACStXqncvsZYc0V9KdbPB1291C2a4-wCMsdkS2nlZ0Poaa6572-y4CoymSeWroHWIQjf8MzUo5nSMo1nOgWwu3JTqyU_t_Q==&c=8uWmUrnrqN8k8AZR5WQTApSP0kH2h08fZPP4ir29h-LFdhctHX0wrQ==&ch=Nh13uPMyfUAWQrUoBzQaQsUpMQpvD4nh6JRcpeDJRJi97c9DUgKoeg==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fQ7NmB_7VYTa_kQPy7kZq-3AfM7pQgxjGpxLHGs5kiY3S6YDoWae8fG8KdxKwLXlPI679bdDJD--6WvXLhj0LOs7JoHA_cSVEUc3G6_lxn3Vj64Gg-w52ang3djNUCNLh90hNzeE0fsUmx1ZjQuH-k7aKrPA71sF&c=8uWmUrnrqN8k8AZR5WQTApSP0kH2h08fZPP4ir29h-LFdhctHX0wrQ==&ch=Nh13uPMyfUAWQrUoBzQaQsUpMQpvD4nh6JRcpeDJRJi97c9DUgKoeg==


Assessor in the Community﻿

Photo of Assessor Phong La making pancakes at the Wa Sung Community Service
Club's 65th Annual Easter Pancake Breakfast at

﻿ Oakland's Lincoln Square Playground.

Photo from United Access' ribbon cutting event in the City of Fremont.
Thank you to United Access for providing a new Fremont business of specialized

home and vehicle mobility services to Alameda County.



Photo of Assessor staff Emilia Ordaz- Salto with Fremont Chamber Chair Jasmine
Bazrai, and Aura Spa owner Neelam Thakkar at Aura Skin N Beauty Day Spa's grand

opening and ribbon cutting in the City of Fremont.

Dates & Deadlines
April 5 – April 13 – Passover

April 9 – Easter Sunday

April 16 – Pascha (Orthodox Easter)

April 20 – Last Day of Ramadan

April 22 – Earth Day

April 28 – National Arbor Day

May 1 – May Day and International Workers’ Day

May 5 – Cinco de Mayo

May 6 – Alameda County Assessor’s Homeowners Fair



May 7 – Last day to file BPP statements without penalty 
 

Resource
Assessor's Office 2023 Homeowners Fair

I created the Annual Homeowners Fair in 2020 to expand community engagement and
education to Alameda County residents. The Homeowners Fair allows County residents to
engage directly with my staff and I about vital topics for new and existing homeowners. 
 
The 4th Annual Homeowner Fair is on Saturday May 6th in the City of Berkeley at the
Berkeley Adult School. This year’s topic will focus on Accessory Dwelling Units (ADU).
Over time ADUs have gone by many names—granny flats, in-law units, backyard
cottages, and secondary units. They are of high interest among homeowners in Alameda
County, ADUs are an innovative, affordable, and effective option for adding much needed
housing. ADUs have a variety of uses; intergenerational housing, potentially providing
additional income and improving your property. 
 
This will be a free community event, where residents can hear from the Assessor’s Office,
the City of Berkeley Planning Department staff, and local utility companies about the
process of building an ADU in Berkeley. 
 



We will also have a community resource fair with coffee, pastries and raffle prizes! I hope
you can join us and spread the word!

See the flyer above or follow this link to register today, https://www.eventbrite.com/e/
alameda-county-assessors-office-4th-annual-homeowners-resource-fair-tickets-
539734790287!

Profile
Oakland Latino Chamber of Commerce 

The Oakland Latino Chamber of Commerce was founded in 2017 and is an affiliated
Chamber organization to the Oakland Metropolitan Chamber of Commerce.

The purpose of the Oakland Latino Chamber of Commerce is to promote and support
Latino culture and Latino owned businesses in both Alameda County and the surrounding
Bay Area. The Latino Chamber remains committed towards creating a healthy business
environment through networking, collaboration, advocacy, and economic development.   

The Oakland Latino Chamber of Commerce has five different levels of memberships and
also offers member special rates for students, government agencies, corporations, and
public utility companies. For more information on membership opportunities or to become
a Latino Chamber of Commerce member, click HERE.

For more information on the Oakland Latino Chamber of Commerce, click HERE
to access their website.

 CHAMBER ADDRESS: 
https://www.oaklandlatinochamber.com/

CHAMBER ADDRESS: 
P.O. Box 24112

Oakland, CA 9462

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fQ7NmB_7VYTa_kQPy7kZq-3AfM7pQgxjGpxLHGs5kiY3S6YDoWae8UrtwhXzcL8DFiV_GX_TMpCBCwWM9BVewHaABkJhRbfOyCvLFcUx8oDE1EC7pSwAyqhc4BZcxurctWlX0MplrYWoRtLQFolSuorbrOeqLMv3cijmzJIySNG9JwR2yUZAkRMZ-wi0Npyqquf2LCzcaNK0csMomBzx9K5QBTvUkufxQu6ctsaqAB3jsIW3MNbKvOBiBgG0SYfRLueDrimQcTlVTh2PLLJDFg==&c=8uWmUrnrqN8k8AZR5WQTApSP0kH2h08fZPP4ir29h-LFdhctHX0wrQ==&ch=Nh13uPMyfUAWQrUoBzQaQsUpMQpvD4nh6JRcpeDJRJi97c9DUgKoeg==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fQ7NmB_7VYTa_kQPy7kZq-3AfM7pQgxjGpxLHGs5kiY3S6YDoWae8UrtwhXzcL8D7nOo28SGc4Hbg5RGk0JH1qp_bt90oyrS91hpaMuuEQLEksc0GTXIuHDP2pluxOQ6oPlUHLTXBM1z_btaTQf5XnYcB7or5exg574pWvT40PFpbePGeTFhpLUwk6GltdIW&c=8uWmUrnrqN8k8AZR5WQTApSP0kH2h08fZPP4ir29h-LFdhctHX0wrQ==&ch=Nh13uPMyfUAWQrUoBzQaQsUpMQpvD4nh6JRcpeDJRJi97c9DUgKoeg==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fQ7NmB_7VYTa_kQPy7kZq-3AfM7pQgxjGpxLHGs5kiY3S6YDoWae8UrtwhXzcL8Dxa4R9cQP0OhLmEUrWHehdu2x8ubnFMkOTZ2u4aA3aGl6qYcYCBBM6UYD7zP6koVhhdCSoOb2-BttgybRgEEPQhz_Lcxv-kvT&c=8uWmUrnrqN8k8AZR5WQTApSP0kH2h08fZPP4ir29h-LFdhctHX0wrQ==&ch=Nh13uPMyfUAWQrUoBzQaQsUpMQpvD4nh6JRcpeDJRJi97c9DUgKoeg==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fQ7NmB_7VYTa_kQPy7kZq-3AfM7pQgxjGpxLHGs5kiY3S6YDoWae8UrtwhXzcL8Dxa4R9cQP0OhLmEUrWHehdu2x8ubnFMkOTZ2u4aA3aGl6qYcYCBBM6UYD7zP6koVhhdCSoOb2-BttgybRgEEPQhz_Lcxv-kvT&c=8uWmUrnrqN8k8AZR5WQTApSP0kH2h08fZPP4ir29h-LFdhctHX0wrQ==&ch=Nh13uPMyfUAWQrUoBzQaQsUpMQpvD4nh6JRcpeDJRJi97c9DUgKoeg==


The next Property Transfer Clinic will take place on Friday, May 19th.
﻿Please visit the link HERE to make an appointment with a volunteer attorney for a

free 30-minute consultation.

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fQ7NmB_7VYTa_kQPy7kZq-3AfM7pQgxjGpxLHGs5kiY3S6YDoWae8fG8KdxKwLXlPI679bdDJD--6WvXLhj0LOs7JoHA_cSVEUc3G6_lxn3Vj64Gg-w52ang3djNUCNLh90hNzeE0fsUmx1ZjQuH-k7aKrPA71sF&c=8uWmUrnrqN8k8AZR5WQTApSP0kH2h08fZPP4ir29h-LFdhctHX0wrQ==&ch=Nh13uPMyfUAWQrUoBzQaQsUpMQpvD4nh6JRcpeDJRJi97c9DUgKoeg==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fQ7NmB_7VYTa_kQPy7kZq-3AfM7pQgxjGpxLHGs5kiY3S6YDoWae8fG8KdxKwLXlPI679bdDJD--6WvXLhj0LOs7JoHA_cSVEUc3G6_lxn3Vj64Gg-w52ang3djNUCNLh90hNzeE0fsUmx1ZjQuH-k7aKrPA71sF&c=8uWmUrnrqN8k8AZR5WQTApSP0kH2h08fZPP4ir29h-LFdhctHX0wrQ==&ch=Nh13uPMyfUAWQrUoBzQaQsUpMQpvD4nh6JRcpeDJRJi97c9DUgKoeg==


https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fQ7NmB_7VYTa_kQPy7kZq-3AfM7pQgxjGpxLHGs5kiY3S6YDoWae8epnGhSC3lpJaEUUht4I_tQM9kQ824wBqnYkj7GtW8EM9p53vdaazaebs7fPM0Tr83lFbq3tcm73C9cOCK6iKVIy0O7U9IofrEtIdu94AgYO254wFcmCajyZ4HpNTJBldjMlTbS6Vs9FJtm1pfAjYQqkJDYnBjx8jTlPYjhL9o6WmilTA5oxbXdxvS52K-pOCZst2RPYUYHS&c=8uWmUrnrqN8k8AZR5WQTApSP0kH2h08fZPP4ir29h-LFdhctHX0wrQ==&ch=Nh13uPMyfUAWQrUoBzQaQsUpMQpvD4nh6JRcpeDJRJi97c9DUgKoeg==




https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fQ7NmB_7VYTa_kQPy7kZq-3AfM7pQgxjGpxLHGs5kiY3S6YDoWae8VGs8KT0YaG4lN1IzbpTWq0-EuBmjAX7q_ycVEkLdp3C6cJWvOzEAsjfzwLTy9fwo0Y9vHVz6VwQnH3S1He4v0Nu7korVa9UTQ==&c=8uWmUrnrqN8k8AZR5WQTApSP0kH2h08fZPP4ir29h-LFdhctHX0wrQ==&ch=Nh13uPMyfUAWQrUoBzQaQsUpMQpvD4nh6JRcpeDJRJi97c9DUgKoeg==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fQ7NmB_7VYTa_kQPy7kZq-3AfM7pQgxjGpxLHGs5kiY3S6YDoWae8SmvxPUmfPigk-LtFyYK7aSBBbgzbr5zNYcNUGH3aG5KG2NX-RBNqp0Qrj6Jbyn0Nu_wxzUpVZWOD7VwFJ0rZrMvvgp-iNLAFdUc7bhcJXFZniwbRdQH-sA=&c=8uWmUrnrqN8k8AZR5WQTApSP0kH2h08fZPP4ir29h-LFdhctHX0wrQ==&ch=Nh13uPMyfUAWQrUoBzQaQsUpMQpvD4nh6JRcpeDJRJi97c9DUgKoeg==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fQ7NmB_7VYTa_kQPy7kZq-3AfM7pQgxjGpxLHGs5kiY3S6YDoWae8XQP8cewfUcWVswPnq-swIgI9oazaCIUi3hM9do07AuP1t3iqqRiB0jckYT1rftxSyhPU9wgvmo0V8uudlFH9i5QVUUYYGMxVLaEWpIZPWork5P1dI5Y6iQ=&c=8uWmUrnrqN8k8AZR5WQTApSP0kH2h08fZPP4ir29h-LFdhctHX0wrQ==&ch=Nh13uPMyfUAWQrUoBzQaQsUpMQpvD4nh6JRcpeDJRJi97c9DUgKoeg==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fQ7NmB_7VYTa_kQPy7kZq-3AfM7pQgxjGpxLHGs5kiY3S6YDoWae8XQP8cewfUcW7f4KzROu7gFNguPG5n786a5Dy4_DfcMdsrNzKgUvM56S5kw5jGYrkBVEllwPuBSfPZ5AfQcsFY2sPfpDv7OJBriH6p1OwaEW&c=8uWmUrnrqN8k8AZR5WQTApSP0kH2h08fZPP4ir29h-LFdhctHX0wrQ==&ch=Nh13uPMyfUAWQrUoBzQaQsUpMQpvD4nh6JRcpeDJRJi97c9DUgKoeg==


https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fQ7NmB_7VYTa_kQPy7kZq-3AfM7pQgxjGpxLHGs5kiY3S6YDoWae8QMmrMbq1n7QSDrBm2-8SLoTKozQ5FuRxr_n7hRROLdyyswTeQ7TKkearJVOKesrZq2jBqukU05ZLlSrdUBD-k-n9kceZG33KH8X21rWWCI3bYw_RS4tMBCAsBy70SoPOhZkAJg97j0T199Wg7Z4m7k=&c=8uWmUrnrqN8k8AZR5WQTApSP0kH2h08fZPP4ir29h-LFdhctHX0wrQ==&ch=Nh13uPMyfUAWQrUoBzQaQsUpMQpvD4nh6JRcpeDJRJi97c9DUgKoeg==

